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CAMP TIGER 
BENEFIT & AUCTION 2017 

 
Dear Friend,     
 
Since 1985, each freshman class of the LSU School of Medicine in New Orleans has hosted Camp Tiger, 
a week-long summer day camp for children who are physically, cognitively, or emotionally challenged. 
This year, the Class of 2020 will host the 32nd Annual Camp Tiger, and we need your support in order to 
make it the best it can be! 
 
Camp Tiger allows children with special health needs to come together for a full camp experience of field 
trips, activities, crafts, and friendship—all completely free of charge! We expect to host children from the 
greater New Orleans, Northshore, and Baton Rouge areas. As future healthcare professionals, our passion 
for the community and commitment to improving the state of healthcare in Louisiana begins now. Camp 
Tiger gives medical students the unique opportunity to spend an entire week learning both the joys and 
challenges of working with a special needs population, while empowering and inspiring the children and 
families we serve. 
 
In order to host this camp at no cost, the Class of 2020 holds several fundraising events throughout the 
spring semester. Chief among these is the annual Camp Tiger Benefit & Auction, to be held on March 31, 
2017 from 7:00-11:00 pm at Club XLIV and Encore in Champions Square. In years past, the Auction has 
attracted over 1,000 attendees from across Louisiana.   
 
We would like to invite you to consider contributing an item or service to the Auction. It is a fantastic 
opportunity to support our Campers and develop community relations for your business, and each auction 
donation will be recognized with a listing in the auction program.  If you would like to make a monetary 
contribution at this time, checks may be made to “LSUHSC Foundation-Camp Tiger”. Camp Tiger is a 
part of the LSUHSC Foundation, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Any funds donated to the LSUHSC 
Foundation for Camp Tiger will be used solely for the benefit of the Camp Tiger program.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at camptigerauction@gmail.com or visit the 
Camp Tiger website (www.lsuhsc.edu/orgs/camptiger). On behalf of the campers and staff of Camp Tiger 
2017, thank you for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
    
  Abby Hagen                      Adam Haydel                        Monica Hanzo                    Todd Lambert 
Donation Chair                 Donation Chair                    Donation Chair                   Auction Chair 
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